
 

 

PLEASE POST ON ALL UNION BULLETIN BOARD(S) AT THE WORKSITE 

 

NOTICE TO TEAMSTERS LOCAL 31 MEMBERS 

 

TEAMSTERS RAIL DIVISION LOCKED OUT AT CN & 

CPKC  
 

August 22, 2024 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters: 

 

The Teamsters Rail Division has been locked out by the Employers, CN and CPKC. Picket lines 

are up at multiple sites.  

 

Teamsters Local Union No. 31 is sending this notice to its members that Teamsters do not cross 

picket lines. If you encounter a Teamsters Rail Division picket line during your normal work 

routine, do not cross the picket line. If you have any questions, please contact your Local 31 

Business Representative: 

 

Mike Hennessy – 604-527-2706  Mark Bethel – 604-227-2719 

Caley Fieldhouse – 604-527-2711  Amrik Dhillon – 604-757-0406 

Lance Matricardi – 604-504-4520  Murwan Salame – 604-527-2718 

Paul Simms – 604-527-2708   Anthony Kirk – 250-563-5346 

Gord Watson – 250-758-1857  Joe Vigneau – 867-667-2473 

Pete Stanworth – 604-527-2704  Duane Bryan – 604-527-2707  

 

Yours fraternally, 

 
Stan Hennessy 

President 

 

SH:sep  


